
	
	
	
	
	
UPDATE	FROM	THE	CAGC	EXECUTIVE	DIRECTOR	
	
Date:	April	6,	2020	
	
To:		African-American	Male	Initiative	Families	
	
Subject:	AAFI	Summer	2020	Washington	D.C.	Trip	Postponed	
	
I	hope	this	email	reaches	you	all	well	as	we	are	in	crazy	times.	I	am	reaching	out	to	you,	to	update	you	
on	where	we	are	with	the	re-planning	of	the	trip	to	DC	and	affirm	our	commitment	to	the	young	men	
and	the	families.	Due	to	the	COVID-19	Pandemic	we	had	to	postpone	and	push	back	the	DC	trip	for	
our	AAMI	students.	With	that	being	said	we	are	looking	at	dates	for	the	Spring	of	2021	to	take	our	
trip.	I	personally	want	to	thank	all	of	the	parents	for	the	hard	work	and	trust	that	you	put	in	me	and	
the	AAMI	in	this	initiative.	As	more	information	comes	in	we	I	will	keep	you	all	updated	and	informed,	
again	thank	you	for	your	patience	and	trust.	If	anyone	has	any	comments,	questions	or	concerns	I	am	
always	available	to	you.	
		
		
Best	Regards,	
	
Randee	Drew,	Head	AAMI	Director	
	
Dr.	Elliott	Moeser,	Executive	Director	
Phone:	(262)	243-4213	
Email:	Elliott.Moeser@cuw.edu	
	
	


